
To the Editor: VOTE411.org is a one-stop shop for election-related information that
provides nonpartisan information to the public. On VOTE411, you can register to vote,
see what’s on your ballot, and see where your candidates stand on the issues. In
order for us to be informed about candidates, we must hear from candidates
themselves.

The League of Women Voters Henderson County calls upon local candidates to fill
out this important guide on VOTE411 before it’s too late. Every candidate running for
office was invited and encouraged to participate. We thank those who have for
making sure voters know where they stand. Early voting has started, but it’s not too
late for candidates to respond to VOTE411’s voter guide and provide the information
we need to cast our ballots.

VOTE411 is a project of the League of Women Voters US that serves millions of
voters every election as a trusted source of objective and nonpartisan election
information. Using VOTE411 before heading to the polls helps voters make informed
decisions and gives everyone an equal voice in democracy. We call on candidates to
let us know where they stand on the issues that matter to us by filling out the
VOTE411 voter guide.

Brenda J. Sherrer, President, League of Women Voters Henderson County


